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We are pleased to present:
Musi-Art Choir

On Friday, December 15, 2016
From 11-12:30, at the Allan Memorial Institute, 

South Seminar Room P1.082

Please take note that viewing of this conference is available at the Montreal General Hospital in the Bikadoroff Conference Room B6-261, 6th floor Psychiatry and at the Glen Site Room E04.1605
This event is an Accredited Self-Approved Group Learning Activity as defined by the Maintenance of Certification Program of the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada.
	Up Next: 

January 12  Dr. Joseph Flander/ Carl Lemieux


For Further Information, please contact Tewfik Said, M.D., Coordinator, Psychiatry CME, MUHC, or Luisa DiBenedetto, Administrative Assistant, CME luisa.dibenedetto@muhc.mcgill.ca 514-934-1934 ext: 35520
